The Seymour Board of Alderman met for a public hearing at 6:00 pm on Thursday, March 2,
2017 at Seymour City Hall Board Room, 123 West Market Street.

At 6:00 pm Mayor Pro Tem Grady Bennett called the meeting to order.
Roll call: Grady Bennett, Charlie Ivy, Dean Rowe, Jim Ashley.
Attendance: City Administrator Sam Burt, City Attorney Paul Link, City Clerk Leslie Houk.

The purpose for this public hearing is for rezoning requests. The requested properties are located
at 324 Center Ave. and 310 E. Steel St. 324 Center Ave is requesting a rezone from Heavy
Industrial District “I-2” to General Business District “B-2”. 310 E. Steel St. is requesting a
rezone from General Business District “B-2” to Light Industrial District “I-1”.

Mayor Pro Tem Grady Bennett asked if there were any questions, comments or concerns.

A motion was made by Ashley/Ivy to adjourn. Ayes: All. Nays: None.

Mayor Pro Tem Grady Bennett

City Clerk Leslie Houk



